28 February 2001

Mr John Carter

Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small

     Business and Education References Committee

Suite S1.61 Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT  2600

Dear Mr Carter,

SENATE INQUIRY INTO EDUCATION OF

GIFTED AND TALENTED CHILDREN


Please find attached the Association of Independent Schools of South Australia’s submission to the Employment, Workplace Relations, Small Business and Education Senate Inquiry into the Education of Gifted and Talented Children.

AISSA has appreciated the opportunity to participate in this Inquiry.  We consider that the education of gifted and talented students is an important policy area which has received inadequate government attention and resourcing.

We look forward to the outcomes of the Inquiry making an important contribution to the improvement in educational outcomes for this group of students.

If you have any inquiries about the content of this submission, please contact Mrs Libby Burns at AISSA – telephone (08) 8373-0755.

Yours sincerely

Garry Le Duff

Executive Director

AISSA
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